
SMOKY HILL HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 
Web Site and Advertising 

 
Recitals: 
 

 The Smoky Hill Homeowners Association maintains a web site at 
www.smokyhillhoa.net.  The Association also periodically publishes a 
community newsletter that is sent to all owners of property within the 
Association. 

 
 This policy is not intended to take the place of or invalidate provisions 

contained in the Association’s Bylaws, or the Colorado Revised Nonprofit 
Corporation Act. 

 
Web Site and Advertising 
 
By decision of the Board of Directors on February 8, 2011, links created on the 
SHHOA website will only direct individuals to governmental or common 
neighborhood resources such as Fire, Police, library, etc. 
 
No advertising for any other purpose will be permitted on the site or included 
or referenced in the Associations periodic publication. 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Jerry Marshall, President 
Board of Directors 
Smoky Hill Homeowners Association 


